Vermillion – Parke Health Coalition
Zoom Meeting – November 5, 2020 – 10 a.m. to 11 a.m.

Attended: Elaina Smith, Elaine Pastore, Mindy Duckett, Antonia Sawyer, Sylvia Maixner, Larry Addison, Devan Busenbark, Amanda Small, Gloria Wetnight, Julie Petit, Mary Margaret Rhees, John Etling, Elise Maxwell, Kati Colvin, Jenna Wozniak, Kris Aninger, Kathy Clifford, Becky Myers, Lori Bouslog, Gail Wright

Lori Bouslog opened the meeting. 

Introductions – welcoming new members

Notes from the last meeting attached to email. There were no corrections or additions. 

Lori asked to consider others that should be included and email her. She will continue to add names to the email group. 

PRESENTATION ON COMMUNITY ACTION PROGRAM/COVERING KIDS AND FAMILIES – Elaina Smith 
(Powerpoint attached)
· Elaina is a Navigator/Community Health Worker – can assist those in Vermillion and Parke Counties with signing up for insurance coverage. She can be reached at esmith@capwi.org – or schedule appt. on the CKF website. She is only able to meet virtually at this time.

NEXT STEPS FOR COALITION – Continued Discussion – Lori Bouslog
· Antonia questioned if there would be working groups or one overarching goal; noted the Hoosier Health and Awareness Campaign
· Sylvia stated she prefers workgroups
· Lori noted that Mindy, Allison, and Gail met with her – but interested in finding out what others think
· Sylvia discussed working with a group that they had 15 to 18 projects and narrowed by vote to Top 5 and formed community-based action items/groups for those; she noted that people rally around projects
· Lori stated Mindy and Allison are interested in food insecurity.
· Lori proposed interests – John asked to see mission again – Lori noted at top of agenda – Discussion around ensuring the work groups focus on mission
· Jenna stated workgroups might return to SWOT analysis as a reference. Kathleen agreed.
· Lori stated we would go back and look and see if anyone wants to add. Please send emails with suggestions to Lori. 

ORGANIZATION SHARE: Everyone
· Antonia stated Healthy Families Logic Model has been approved and invited all to attend her next meeting if they would like. 
· Jenna from CADI and Connections in Health working on Logic Model. Please remember survey. They have $10,000 to support Vermillion County on Heart Disease.
· John stated Parke County food distribution was success – provided almost 1,000 boxes in Parke and 1,700 in Vigo the following week.
· Gloria Wetnight noted that for those unable to get to food distribution, AAA can deliver boxes from food pantries in Vermillion, Parke and Vigo.
· Devan Busenbark reminded all to get flu shots
· Elise from WCI-AHEC will be offering Mental Health First Aid for essential employees. They were given a grant and can provide for free. This will be an in-person event. The funds are available for Parke, Vermillion, Clay, and Sullivan counties. Contact elise.maxwell@indstate.edu with questions.
· From Chat: Amanda Small – asmall@childrensbureau.org ; childcare needs – contact Kati Colvin – kcolvin@casyonline.org ; Antonia – afsawyer@iu.edu ; Jenna – jmwoznia@iu.edu 

Lori Bouslog stated the next meeting will be on
DECEMBER 3RD AT 10 AM
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